
GALLATIN HOME GAME GUIDELINES 

Gallatin R-V School, Community Members and visiting fans: 

The administration, staff, and students at Gallatin R-5 want to start by thanking 
everyone for their support during these difficult times.  It is our goal to keep our 
students, staff, and community safe while also enjoying the activities we love.  

As of today, October 30, 2020, our plan is to allow a limited number of fans to attend our 
winter home athletic contests.  This decision is subject to change, based upon 
information we receive from our local Health Department. We do not have control over 
what other schools choose to do for their home contests.  We will communicate with 
each school and their plans and let you know as soon as possible. 

 Rules for home basketball games and wrestling matches: 

1. Visiting teams will be allowed a total of 150 tickets and Gallatin will be allowed a 
total of 350 tickets. We will mail each school 150 tickets to distribute as you 
please.  Spectators must present this ticket for admission and pay the normal 
gate fee.  Tickets will not be required for those arriving on the bus.  Please 
remember to provide tickets to all your workers such as recorders, scorebook, 
and stat keepers. 

2. Any child not in high school must be accompanied by an adult and remain with 
the adult throughout the game.  Children unattended will not be allowed. 

3. No student section will be available. 
4. All fans must enter through the South main entrance.  No other doors will be 

open. Face masks are recommended for entrance. 
5. Visitor seating will be on the west side of the gym this is limited because of 

sectioning off around teams.  All fans are asked to sit in family pods and social 
distance as much as possible.  Gallatin fans are asked to sit on the east side of 
the gym. 

6. Games and matches will be streamed via Facebook live on the Gallatin High 
School Facebook page. 

Rules for all contests 

1. Concession stands may be limited to prepackaged items and bottled drinks only. 
2. Concession stand lines will be socially distanced, and no eating areas will be 

provided. 

 Charge for individual games:  $4 for adults, $3 for students, Senior Citizens will be free. 
If these rules and recommendations are not followed, then we will move to the next 
phase in our plan which will include limiting fan attendance more than it already is.  

 


